

THE HON PAUL HENDERSON MLA

MINISTER FOR ASIAN RELATIONS AND TRADE

PARLIAMENT HOUSE MITCHELL STREET DARWIN NT 0800 AUSTRALIA G.P.O. BOX 3146 DARWIN NT 0801 AUSTRALIA TELEPHONE: +61 8 8901 4072 FACSIMILE: +61 8 8901 4080 minister.henderson@nt.gov.au

Mr Bell Huang TAAU Australia PO Box 712 SANDERSON NT 0813

Dear Mr Huang

Congratulations to both yourself and staff of TAAU Australia Pty Ltd for your deserved success at the recent NT Export Awards for 2003. These awards represent the achievement of excellence in the business of export and your company can be justly proud of what was undoubtedly an outstanding team effort.

Winning the AusIndustry Emerging Exporter of the Year Award was indeed a pleasing result and an appropriate recognition of your growing success in the export of health food products. With this win, you join a select group of high achieving export award winners whose success in international trade marks them as role models for others in the Northern Territory and Australian business communities.

I trust that your export success continues well into the future and encourages others to follow your example in demonstrating the value of exports to the long-term prosperity of the Territory.

Once again congratulations.

Yours sincerely

PAUL HENDERSON Z/12/2>